
NDSU/UMN Potato Late Blight Spore Trapping Network 
July 29 - August 5, 2019  
 
Welcome to the NDSU/UMN Potato Late Blight spore trapping network. The week of July 29 to August 
5 is reported below with 9 locations reporting over this time period. No late blight spores or DNA were 
recovered in the filters. As the legend in the map indicates, green dots indicate no late blight spores 
recovered at the marked locations and grey dots indicate no report.  
 
 

 


